
The students and teachers need you!  
The PAC (Parents Advisory Council) is necessary for our school to be 
eligible for the Gaming Grant and to manage the General Account 
funding. This is crucial for providing our students with financial support 
for sports, clubs, and the After Grad party. 

 

 
 

The PAC is looking for the following positions for the school year 2024-
2025: 

• Chair 
• Secretary  
• Treasurer   

 

If you are interested please contact us at  gleaneaglepac@gmail.com 

We will be having a meeting on September 12, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the 
School’s Library to vote for PAC members.  

Thank you for all your support,  

Ileana Vazquez - PAC Chair 2023-2024 
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